Houston McDavitt
6311 Ridgewood Road
Jackson, MS39611
June 8, 2011

To Whom It May Concern

I am the Director of Engineering for Telesouth Communications, licensee of WKBB
FM,100.9Mhz. Telesouth Communications has a permit to make changes to WKBB,
including a change of city of license to Mantee, Mississippi. I have witnessed and
sapervised the installation of the Electronics Research Inc. (“ERI™) model MP-8C-DA-
HW directional antenna to be used with WKBB. Further the installation was done
according to the instructions ERI and the exact specifications as set forth in construction
permit file # BPH-20090612AJR,

[ have worked as a broadcast engineer for 14 years and have supervised or taken part in
over 71 separate FM antenna installations, including 4 directional antennas. I have also
worked with a contract engineering firm, handling over 90 radio stations, across 4 states,

Sincerely, .
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Houston McDavitt

Director of Engineering Telesouth Communications
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